

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS

BOARD OF HEALTH
120 WASHINGTON STREET, 4^{TI} FLOOR
TEL. (978) 741-1800
FAX (978) 745-0343
lramdin@salem.com

LARRY RAMDIN, RS/REHS, CHO, CP-FS HEALTH AGENT

August 1, 2010

Mrs. Cheryl LaPointe City Clerk City Hall Salem, MA 01970

Dear Mrs. LaPointe:

The Board of Health regular meeting scheduled for August 9, 2011 has been cancelled.

Sincerely,

FOR THE BOARD OF HEALTH

Larry Ramdin, Health Agent LR/hlp

cc: Mayor Kimberley Driscoll

Dr. Barbara Poremba, Chairperson of the Board of Health and Members

Emailed to: City Councillors
Jane Guy, Planning

This notice posted on "Official Bulletin Board"
City Hall Salem, Mass. on August 3, Zoil
at 3:29 PM in accordance with Cityp. 39 Sec.
23A & 23B of M.G.L